LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the City of Utica intends to apply for a United States Environmental Protection Agency
(USEPA) Brownfield Cleanup Grant on or before January 31, 2019 for the property located at 1712 Erie Street, Utica, NY.
The draft application, including an Analysis of Brownfield Cleanup Alternatives (ABCA) will be available for review and
comment at a public meeting on:

Friday, January 25, 2019 at 11:00 AM in the Utica Common Council Chambers, located at:
Utica City Hall, First Floor

1 Kennedy Plaza

Utica, NY 13502

The draft application and ABCA will also be available for review and comment at the Department of Urban & Economic
Development, 2™ Floor, Utica City Hall or on the city’s website: http://www.cityofutica.com/

The public may send written comments to Brian Thomas to the above address or via email to:
bthomas@cityofutica.com until January 29, 2019.



